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HOPA WELCOMES NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ANNE KROLIKOWSKI  

DES PLAINES, IL (Aug. 17, 2020) The Hematology/Oncology Pharmacy Association (HOPA) announced 

Anne Krolikowski, CAE has been named executive director.  

Anne is a nonprofit professional with over 20 years of experience serving in various roles, most recently 

as the Executive Director of the Certification Board of Infection Control & Epidemiology (CBIC), the Clinical 

Immunology Society (CIS), and the Society for Reproductive Investigation (SRI). Anne has been with 

Executive Director, Inc., HOPA’s new management company, since 2001. 

“Anne has a solid history in the healthcare association management space.  With her extensive 

experience, Anne will ensure HOPA is able to foster new growth opportunities.” says David DeRemer, 

HOPA president.   

Anne is a Certified Association Executive (CAE) with a degree in Community Leadership & Development 

from Alverno College in Milwaukee, WI.  In addition, Anne earned an Executive Certificate in Nonprofit 

Leadership from the John F. Kennedy School of Government at Harvard University. 

“HOPA’s volunteers are so passionate about the hematology/oncology pharmacist community and their 

profession. I look forward to working with and advocating for them” says Anne.  “As Executive Director, I 

am committed to helping hematology/oncology pharmacy practitioners provide the best possible cancer 

care.” 

About Hematology/Oncology Pharmacy Association (HOPA) HOPA is a nonprofit, education-based 

organization formed in 2004 to help oncology and hematology pharmacy practitioners and their 

associates provide the best possible cancer care. HOPA supports research, provides education, 

encourages professional development, and advocates for health policy issues that improve patient care.  

 

 

 


